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From: Charles Knutson [CharlesK@seattlechamber.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2009 3:48 PM

To: governor.gregoire@governor.wa.gov; chopp.frank@leg.wa.gov; brown.lisa@leg.wa.gov
Subject: Letter from SR 99 Corridor Coalition members: We urge you to advance ESSB 5768, the

Bored Tunnel Hybrid solution
Attachments: SR 99 Corridor Coalition Letter, 4.22.2009.pdf

Dear Governor Gregoire, Senate Majority Leader Brown and Speaker Chopp,

Please find attached to this email a letter from SR 99 Corridor Coalition members regarding ESSB 5768, the
Bored Tunnel bill.

Thank you.

--Charles

Charles Knutson

Vice President, Public Affairs

Greater Seattle Chamber of Commerce

1301 Fifth Avenue, Suite 2500

Seattle, WA 98101-2611

P 206.389.7295

F 206.903.3419

Greater Seattle Chamber of Commerce: Fueling a Job-Growing Economy. Join 10,000+ teammates in the region and get involved at
www.seattlechamber.com
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